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Thank you for your email of 11 July 2014 to the Ministry of Education requesting a copy

of a report by Cleeve Hay about Waitaki Boys High School.

Your request will be answered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.
You can expect a response by 08 August 2014. The Ministry reserves the right to
request an extension if this becomes necessary due to the potential workload involved

in meeting your request.

Yours sincerely
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Susan Dey
Senior Manager — Official and Parliamentary Information
Government, Executive and Ministerial Services




